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Our Play-Based Curriculum 

We are excited to report that all building

work is progressing as we planned and we

are on track to open our nursery at the

start of October 2025.

Welcome

Secure your child’s place

If you haven’t already done so, or

have a friend or family member who is

looking for nursery provision for their

child from 2 years upwards, please fill

in this simple form to register your

interest or scan the QR code.

https://tinyurl.com/littlecuthberts

Nursery Induction

Once our nursery space is handed over to

us, we will email invitations to our family

induction events in September.

In this edition we will update you on the progress of building work and remind you

how to secure funding if your child is due to join our nursery in October.  Click the

link on page 3 for details.

Our nursery will be equipped with high-quality indoor and outdoor play

equipment for children to explore and learn. We will ensure children feel safe,

secure and happy whilst developing their communication, independence, sense

of self and the world around them.

In the Autumn, children will explore what is special about them and things we

celebrate like Bonfire Night, Christmas and Diwali through free play, stories and

nursery rhymes. Children will receive certificates for ‘Wow moments’ and families

will be invited to ‘stay and play’ and learn about our curriculum intent.

    

https://tinyurl.com/littlecuthberts


Extensive refurbishment works started in all four schools back

in July with nurseries opening this Autumn, 

the buildings have been hives of activity over the summer.

Building Works Progress



Frequently Asked Questions

You will find a list of frequently asked questions on

page 3 of issue 1 of our newsletter. Click here to read

them.

If you have any questions that are not covered,

please do let us know by emailing admin@scrcat.org

Childcare Funding

From September 2025, eligible working parents of

children under the age of 5 will be entitled to up to

30 hours of free childcare per week for 38 weeks of

the year (term time). 

For Autumn term starters, the deadline to apply for

funding was 31  August 2025 as outlined in our

previous newsletter. 

st

Click the link here for full details on page 2 of our first

edition of Little Cuthbert’s Nursery Newsletter.
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